
Wokingham social care

I was pleased to hear in the budget that my representations along with other
MPs for more money for social care had been accepted. I had made it one of
the principal features of my pre budget oral and written submissions to the
Chancellor

I was less happy when I heard of Wokingham’s small share of the total. I am
now taking this up with Ministers to see why Wokingham has not got more of
the increase.

http://www.government-world.com/wokingham-social-care/

